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Dear Cardiff University Executive Board, 
Thank you for your letter in response to our proposal to make a joint statement.	 
The Marking and Assessment Boycott (MAB) last year was mandated locally and 
individual branches were therefore able to reach local agreements to end the 
Boycott. 
The current MAB is nationally mandated and we are therefore unable to settle this as 
a single branch. We can collectively contribute to ending the MAB by making a joint 
statement for UCEA and UCU to negotiate. 
The upcoming strike action is a local issue. We are striking in response to your 
punitive deductions over the MAB, and your reluctance to release a joint statement 
with us. 
If you agree to a joint statement with us, we could cancel some of the strike days. 
Will you agree to proceed on reaching an agreement on a joint statement? 
We will call off all the proposed strike days if an agreement is also made on reducing 
the deductions you are imposing for participation in the MAB. Will you agree to 
negotiate with an aim to reduce these deductions? 
Sincerely, 
Cardiff UCU 

The Cardiff UCU office is normally staffed between 9.30am and 5pm on Monday - Thursday. 
Email: ucu@cardiff.ac.uk            
 
Find us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100003083355273&sk=wall  


